
NEWSLETTER
CITY AND COUNTY OF BRISTOL

INDOOR BOWLS CLUB

AUGUST 2022
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Leave us a positive review on Google

IT MAY BE OVER 30O BUT WINTER  SEASON APPROACHES

On pages 2 to 7 is a comprehensive list of the Winter 2022-23 Leagues from our League Manager,
Steve Neal. If you intend to register for any of the leagues, please check to see if your team is
included and if not, register with Steve as soon as possible. New teams are welcome in all
Leagues where ‘Vacancies’ are indicated.
Steve will also be interested to hear from anyone who wishes to start a new league in the
available time slots.
There are books on Reception for any player who is looking for a team, and also for teams who
are looking for a player.

At the beginning of the outdoor season four
of our junior boys joined Knowle
outdoor Bowls club …..Stanley James,
Marshall Simpson, Quinn Trent and his
brother Oakley. Within a month of joining
the club Oakley won a singles competition
as shown in picture below. Last week
Oakley played a single club competition and
beat a team player 21-13…brilliant …as the
marker for the game said “this should have
been a whitewash against a junior! “ It was
also commented that he could become a
formidable player.!!  Well done Oakley, the
coaches at BIBC are very proud of you!!

JUNIORS
Thomasina Goodman

BOWLS PUSHERS
The bowls pushers are still being left at the lounge end of the rinks at the end of games, where they
become a safety hazard at changeover. This is despite them being labelled on the handle to be returned
to the scoreboard end.
If they continue to be left at the lounge end, it may become necessary to withdraw them completely.

www.bristolindoorbowls.org.uk


FROM THE LEAGUE MANAGER
Steve Neal



Unpredictables

MONDAY 14.00 OPEN Fours (continued)





WED 10.00 and 12 Noon AUSSIE PAIRS (continued)





THURS 19.00 MENS TRIPLES (continued)

As last year, the Annual General Meeting of the Club will be held in October to give new season members
a chance to get involved early in their membership.

As the World Bowls Indoor Championships took up a lot of time, it was not possible to confirm a date for
the Presentation Evening in May, it was considered that holding it immediately after the AGM would be
best way to proceed. This means that the Summer League winners will only have to wait a couple of
months for their certificates etc. instead of the usual nine months.

The date for the AGM / Presentation has been provisionally set for Friday 21st October 2022, with the
AGM starting at 7.00pm and the Presentations at 8.00pm. This date and times will be confirmed in the near
future.


